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8 January 2019
Dear Parents/Carers

PEBBLEART - THURSDAYS 3.10pm-4.15 pm
RECEPTION, YEAR 1 AND 2

Mrs Reid will be running a Pebbleart Club for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils starting on
Thursday 24 January 2019. There are only 15 places so please return your slip by Wednesday
16 January and we will pick the first 15 from a hat as we feel this will be fairer way of deciding.

Piease remember that children will need to be collected from school by a responsible
adult. If you cannot pick your child up yourself please inform the school office before
3.00pm

Please note there will be no club on Thursday 14/3 and 4/4.

Yours sincerely

S

Mrs J North
Headteacher
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